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Dear Fellow FOBL members,   

The FOBL committee joins me in wishing you all a peaceful and serene Festive Season.  

On the 7th December we will be organising our last book sale of the year. We invite you to 

pick up some good books for your holiday reading and to help you get started, all books will 

be sold at discounted prices! The first book sale of 2020 will be at the beginning of February. 

On the 5th December at 14:30 we have organised Ann Parker to present her puppet show, 

Outer space this is a free show but please RSVP to Laura 0117063518 

The committee will be taking a well-deserved break but we will endeavour to keep our web 

site updated with library closing times, new books received from the cataloguing department, 

lists of books available in the FOBL library. If you have a query please contact us via the 

website and we will try and assist. Once again the address is www.foblbryanston.co.za  

If you have friends or family in the Bryanston area perhaps consider giving them a year’s 

membership to the Friends of Bryanston library. They too will then be able to read the new 

books on our shelves. This can all be done online on our website provided the person is a 

member of the Bryanston library 

Thank you to the library staff at Bryanston for your help and assistance during the year. 

Thank you to the committee and volunteers for your hard work and commitment to ensure 

that our members can enjoy a continuous stream of new books. 

Your FOBL committee joins me in taking the opportunity to thank everybody for your loyal 

support and assistance during 2019 and wishing everybody a blessed Festive Season and 

happy holidays 

Kind Regards 

Juliet Manning 

 

http://www.foblbryanston.co.za/

